Written comments in Opposition to SB 420 from the Washington County 911 Director

From: Washington County Sheriff <wcs2924@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 3:04:33 PM

To: Marci Francisco; Flaine Bowers

Subject: SB 420

In Reference to Bill SB420 our department is not in favor of this bill and the council attempt to
expand their authority beyond the distribution 911 money. We would be in favor of being able
to again purchase radios and road signage (important tools) with 911 money to assist emergency
services to get where they are needed.

Thank you,

Theresa Herrs
Director, Washington County 911



